
Dear Unincorporated Indian River County Resident,

WM is pleased to be the environmental services 
provider for unincorporated Indian River County. 
Beginning October 1, 2025, the county will transition 
to Universal Curbside Collection Service, making it easier 
and more convenient for everyone to manage their 
waste and recycling.

Each residence will receive once per week collection 
service for carted Trash, Recycling, and Yard Waste, 
and up to (4) Bulk Trash items. These services will be 
provided on the same day.

Universal Curbside Collection Service means the cost for 
these services are included in your annual non-ad valorem 
assessment, which is part of your property tax bill. 

If you’re not satisfied with your Trash or Recycling cart size, 
starting January 2, 2026, you may request a di�erent size 
by calling WM at 772-569-1776.

We appreciate your cooperation during this transition 
and look forward to providing you with enhanced 
curbside collection services!

Please take note of these important dates 
below regarding the delivery of your new 
Recycling, Yard Waste, and Trash carts.

JUNE & JULY – Recycling Cart 
WM will be exchanging your current Recycling cart for a new 65-gallon Recycling cart. 
Please note that if your residence currently has multiple recycling carts, WM will exchange 
all of them at the same time. To ensure a smooth exchange, please place your current 
Recycling cart(s) curbside on your regularly scheduled Recycling collection day 
in June and July until it is picked up. 
You may begin using your new Recycling cart immediately.

AUGUST – Yard Waste Cart 
WM will deliver a new 95-gallon Yard Waste cart to your residence. Along with your cart, 
you’ll find an informational brochure containing important details about your new 
curbside collection services and service days, e�ective October 1, 2025.
Yard Waste carts WILL NOT be serviced until October 1. 

SEPTEMBER – Trash Cart
WM will deliver a new 95-gallon Trash cart to non-subscription customers and 
subscription customers will have their current Trash cart exchanged for a new cart.

Current subscription customers: To ensure a smooth exchange, please place your current 
Trash cart curbside on your regularly scheduled Trash collection day in September 
until it is picked up. 
You may begin using your new 95-gallon trash cart immediately. 

Non-subscription customers: Please DO NOT use your new 95-gallon Trash cart until 
October 1, 2025, when Universal Curbside Collection Service begins. Non-subscription 
Trash carts will not be serviced before this date.

JUNE JULY AUG SEPT



WM OF INDIAN RIVER COUNTY
4310 77th Street
Vero Beach, FL 32967

NEW UNIVERSAL 
CURBSIDE 
COLLECTION 
SERVICE 
BEGINNING 
OCTOBER 1, 2025
Questions? 
Contact WM at 772-569-1776


